
 

February 6, 2023 

 

Notice on mail system error of Tokyo Yokohama Store  

 

Thank you for your continued support and using Sunny Maid Service. 

 

Please be informed that we are currently experiencing a mail system malfunction at Sunny 

Maid Tokyo Yokohama Store. We are currently investigating the cause of the problem. 

 

In an emergency, please check the following information to contact us, until the system is 

restored, 

Sunny Maid Tokyo・Yokohama Store：03-6706-4197 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Thank you for your kind understanding. 

  

Best Regards 


